
  
  

 

From: Derek Goins 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: STOP THE MANDATORY VACCINE AT UNR 
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 2:47:34 PM 

Hello, I’m not sure how this is actually coming to our country, states and now our learning 
establishments! I am a concerned parent who just paid $7,000 tuition for a semester of school 
for my daughter in her undergraduate year at UNR. We will not tolerate a mandate and will be 
retracting our funds if this is the direction the school or the state is taking. I WILL NOT have 
my family nor DI approve of anyone’s family being mandated to take a NON 
FDA APPROVED nor ANY shot of vaccine if they for ANY reason do not wish to. This 
vaccine push for a flu symptom less fatal than the flu, needs to be stopped and a stand made. 
PLEASE be our voice in stopping the madness. Again, if this does go to a mandate, I would 
anticipate tons of people will be following suit. 
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